
 

 

Dear Prospective Colleague, 

Thank you for your interest in our vacancy. 

Click here to view additional information and submit your application. 

We hope you find the information on our website helpful when making your decision whether to apply for a 
role with HEARTS Academy Trust. If you require any further information about our vacancies or need 
assistance with completing your application, please contact us at recruitment@heartsacademy.uk or call 
01268 572672. 

At HEARTS Academy Trust, we are a family of schools that collaborate to enhance the lives of all our pupils. 
We believe that every child can achieve and we work tirelessly together to ensure this happens. Our 
programme of Continuous Professional Development (CPD) for all staff is well-established and continuously 
evolving to meet the needs of our colleagues. 

We look forward to helping you find your new role and to welcoming you to the HEARTS team. 

Kindest regards, 

HEARTS Academy Trust Recruitment Team 

 

https://heartsacademytrust.co.uk/careers/vacancies/

